
                                                                            

The league are now seeking to recruit various management positions to assist
in the running of the Hinckley & District Sunday Football League from season

2019/2020.

Applicants should be passionate about, and committed to the development of
local football within the Hinckley district.

The ability to work in a team and unsupervised is essential. 

No formal qualifications are required but the confidence to use IT would be an
advantage. Training and support will be available and ongoing for all positions.

Applicants will need to be available for monthly meetings and be contactable 
by phone and email during the week and weekends.

Positions include, but not limited to: League Secretary/Fixtures Secretary and 
Registration Secretary. An honorarium is payable to each position filled.

For further information regarding the posts available please contact:

David Frost – League Secretary HDSFL
davidfrost53@hotmail.com

The Hinckley & District Sunday
Football League was established

in 1967 and has been
continuously run by a group of
volunteers to provide open age

Sunday morning football in
Hinckley and the

surrounding areas of
Leicestershire.
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